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June 2, 1994
2175-C Hedgerow Rd.
Columbus, Ohio 43220

Dear Steering Committee Officer/Delegate

The next meeting of the Ohio Steering Committee is June 19th at 10:30 a.m. at
Northminster Presbyterian Church basement at 203 King Avenue. That is one block east
of Neil Avenue; three blocks west of High Street; just south of The Ohio State university
campus. The entrance to our meeting room is the outside stairway on the east side of the
church. Coffee and donuts will be awaiting your arrival.

Tim Romp has asked me to send out copies of the Charter so that each of you could review
it before the meeting.

It seems to me that the copy of the Charter that has been passed to me needs
corrections/amendments: i.e., the amount of roll-over money, etc. At our last meeting, we
also discussed requiring each host city to submit a complete disbursement account after
that account has been closed.

Please bring your understanding of the Charter to the meeting.

The starting time for the Ohio Family Reunion, the 1994 Gay, Lesbian, and Bisexual Pride
March and GayFest is !:00 p.m.

See you on the 19th.

Dean C. Reeder
Secretary



